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Small Business Owners Invited to Apply to Accelerator Program 

Seattle, WA - June 30, 2023 - The Port of Seattle invites small business owners to apply to its third 
annual Business Accelerator Program. Held in partnership with Business Impact NW, the Port is 
particularly encouraging small businesses to apply for the 10-week accelerator program. The program 
helps entrepreneurs in key Port industries, such as construction and architecture, engineering, and 
design, scale their businesses and achieve long-term sustainability.  

The 2023 Business Accelerator Program provides access to a dynamic network of resources, funding and 
commercialization expertise, personalized guidance tailored to each participant’s goals, and access to 
trainings through a vibrant network of industry leaders and seasoned mentors—all while building 
community partnerships with like-minded entrepreneurs.  

“We can better deliver on our operational mission and our economic development mission when our 
partner list includes a diverse group of local firms,” said Port of Seattle Commission President Sam Cho. 
“The Business Accelerator helps small businesses prepare for opportunities with our port or in a related 
field.”   

The program has produced 25 graduates to date. Lisa Keohokalole Schaer of Point North Consulting, Inc 
was one of the 13 graduates from the previous cohort.  “I have learned valuable insights and connected 
with industry experts I could never have met without this program,” said Keohokalole Schaer. "I have 
no doubt my business will grow as a result of the investment this program has made.” 

Domonique Juleon, the Chief Program Officer at Business Impact NW shares how thrilled the 
organization is to partner with the Port of Seattle and provide equitable opportunities for small 
business owners. “Together we will deliver relevant business education, connections, and opportunities 
for more  construction and A&E firms to grow their businesses."  

The Port of Seattle Business Accelerator Program will be accepting applications starting June 30th and 
will close on August 1, 2023. Interested entrepreneurs and startups are encouraged to visit the 
program's official website at https://businessimpactnw.org/port-of-seattle-business-accelerator for 
more information and to submit their applications.  

https://businessimpactnw.org/port-of-seattle-business-accelerator


ABOUT BUSINESS IMPACT NW 

Business Impact NW is a nonprofit Community Development Financial Institution (CDFI) dedicated to 
providing free business coaching, classes, and access to capital for small businesses. We emphasize 
working with traditionally underbanked populations and offer services in Alaska, Idaho, Oregon, 
Washington. For more information about Business Impact NW and its work, please visit our website.
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